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To:   Montgomery College Community 
 
From:   Dr. DeRionne P. Pollard, President  
 
Subject:  Election Work, Resources, and Food Distributions (Update #93) 
 
Date:   October 5, 2020 
 
Good afternoon. There are several new COVID-related resources to which I want to call your attention. The 
county has a new round of financial assistance available for those struggling with severe hardship. Food 
resources are also plentiful through the county, including several drive through, grab-and-go events 
scheduled. One is right on our Germantown Campus, through our Mobile Markets partnership this 
Wednesday, October 7. I want to give a shout out to the Student Health and Wellness (SHaW) Center for 
distributing 80 bags of food last week to international students, who are not eligible for CARES assistance. 
Radical inclusion means everyone. 
 
Speaking of community, there is a need for election judges locally. Please look for upcoming 
communications about options for taking leave to participate.  
 
As we continue to see COVID-19 infections, I ask you to please remember to practice social distancing and 
wear a mask.  
 
Have a wonderful week. 
 

https://www.montgomerycountymd.gov/HHS/RightNav/Coronavirus_EARP.html
https://montgomerycountymd.gov/covid19/get-help/food.html
https://www.montgomerycollege.edu/life-at-mc/student-health-and-wellness/fuel-for-success-food-campaign.html#community
https://www.montgomerycountymd.gov/Elections/ElectionJudge/Overview.html

